
To whom it may concern,

I would like to strongly voice my opinion about homeopathic remedies being safe and effective in 
many instances, as an osteopath I recommend homeopathic remedies for a variety of complaints 
and have seen great results, I also feel that this treatment of homeopathy is unfair and hasn't been 
addressed in a fair and unbiased way.
The TGA has a responsibility to be fair and unbiased.

I sincerely hope that you will be using your discretion to keep homeopathy accessible for all 
Australians, so many people are sick and homeopathy is a cheap and safe treatment for all.
In my country of birth (France) homeopathy is practiced by a huge percentage of medical doctors.
France's health care system is one of the best in the world.

Kind regards,




